
 

 

 
HFL: SEC/2020 

10.08.2020 To,  
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Revised Filing of Un-Audited Financial Results of the Company for the 1st Quarter 
ended 30th June, 2020 in compliance with Regulation 33 of the Listing Regulations 
[LODRRs]; 
Ref.: Regulation 33 & 30 of LODRRs, 2015. Scrip Code: 524013  
Further to our letter dated 10.08.2020 informing the Unaudited Financial Results (as per Ind.AS) 
of the Company (HFL) for the 1st Quarter ended 30th June, 2020, along with Statutory Auditors 
(M/s. Sarath & Associates) Limited Review Report, please note that in the heading of the financial 
statements, it was inadvertently mentioned as ‘Audited’, however, the same is ‘un-audited’. We 
are filing the corrected financial statements (only the heading) in this regard.  
 
 
Request to kindly take this revised filing as final.  
 
 
This is for your information and records. 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully  
For Hindustan Fluorocarbons Limited 
 
 
(S KRITHIKA) 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
Encl: as above   

 










